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July 18 , 1967 

Mr. George C . Dillard 
2Z97 Browns Mill Road, S . E . 
AUanta, Georgia 30315 

Dear Mr. Dillard: 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter 
regarding your suggestions about rapid 
transit. 

I am forwarding this information long to the 
Rapid Transit Authority for their consideration. 

JAJr/br 

Sincerely yours , 

Iv n Allen, Jr. 
Mayor 

CC: Mr. Glenn Bennett 




